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For the attention of the CEO 

 
Tea sale Arrangements – Sale No 45, 48 and 49 

 
 
Please note the following adjustments to the upcoming tea sales: 
 

• Sale No. 45: Originally scheduled for the 12th and 13th (Tue/Wed) of November 2024, has 
been advanced to the 11th and 12th (Mon/Tue) of November 2024.   This advancement is 
to facilitate out-lot collection for the next closure. To ensure buyers have adequate 
preparation time, the sale will commence at 10:30 AM on Mon 11 November with no morning 
tea break. The catalogue closure for this sale remains unchanged. 
 

• Sale No. 48: The catalogue closure has been advanced to Wednesday, the 13th of 
November 2024, in consideration of the General Election and Poya Holiday, which fall on 
Thursday and Friday of that same week. 
 

• Sale No. 49: To accommodate the estates and provide sufficient time for dispatches 
following the General Election and Poya Holiday, the catalogue closure has been extended 
to Friday, the 22nd of November 2024. 
 

These changes were made at the request of the Chairman of the Colombo Brokers' Association 
(CBA) and approved during the Committee meeting held on the 3rd of October 2024. 
 
Brokers are kindly reminded to note the revised closure dates and times to ensure timely completion 
of all post-delivery activities. The cooperation of all stakeholders is crucial to meet the adjusted 
schedule. 
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